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Ravens Women’s Basketball  
Impact Report 2017-2018 
 

Thank you for your support of Ravens Women’s 
Basketball. This past season your Ravens won 
Carleton’s first Women’s National Basketball 
Championship, and the philanthropic support 
from Gail Nicholls, BA/64, and other loyal 
basketball alumni and donors had a lot to do 
with this incredible undefeated season. 
 

Gail established the Nicholls Challenge in 2015-2016 and 
again in 2017-2018 as a unique way to give back. This 
year’s Nicholls Challenge matched every dollar donated to 
a maximum of $25,000. Together, alumni and fans 
smashed the $50,000 goal, raising a total of $76,256! 
Funds will support a full-time assistant coach, academic 
support and topping up meal money on road trips. 
 
 

2017-2018 Fundraising Results  
 

51 donors 

 

       $76,256 raised 
 

15 gifts of $500 or more  
 

 

 
Thank you for supporting  
Your National Champions! 
For more information, please 
contact Paul Armstrong,  
senior development officer,  
at 613-520-2600, ext. 1158,  
or paul.armstrong@carleton.ca 

* Fundraising totals represent the university’s fiscal years: May 1 to April 30.  


